
Garnett Community Foundation Board Minutes 
May 13, 2019  

 
The Garnett Community Foundation Board met on May 13, 2019 at the Garnett 
Recreation Center in Garnett, KS. The regular meeting, originally scheduled for May 
6, 2019, was postponed due to scheduling conflicts. President Gary Teel called the 
meeting to order. The following members were present: Helen Norman, Gary Teel, 
and Erin Stevenson. 
 
GCFB Minutes: 
Gary moved to approve the minutes from the previous month. The motion was 
seconded and passed.  
 
Financial Report: 
Beginning balance- $22,596.07 
Expenses- $1,734.02 
Deposits- $5,325.00 
Ending balance- $26,187.05 
 
Gary moved to accept the financial report. The motion was seconded and passed.  
 
Old Business: 

• Color Splat- The committee discussed profits from the Color Splat event and 
how it can be improved for the coming year. 

o More advertising 
o Begin gathering sponsors earlier 
o More focus on fundraising for a particular purpose, possibly needs in 

the Parks and Recreation Department 
o Look more carefully at the dates for city events when planning 
o Online registration 

 
No new business was discussed. The next meeting will be June 3, 2019 at 5:30 PM at 
the Recreation Center.  


